
January 2,2008 

Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Center Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The Power Cost Adjustment for Januarv 2008 billings will be .02000. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Director o f  Edgineering 
352/473-8000, ext. 220 

Ira 

@Qyt- ' ; \ , '  hl 'MLr[ ;  -(y,i[ 
Department of Engineering 

Post Office Box 308 Keystone Heights, Flonda 32656-0308 a i 1  0 0 8 2 JRI -14 FAX (352) 473-1407 


